
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 1 :21 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 1:13 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 11:36 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 189643 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: David Plocharczyk 
Telephone: 
Email: vabites@gmail.com 
Address: 5322 Gardenbrook Blvd Milton FL 32570 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: David Plocharczyk Account Number: 
Address: 5322 Gardenbrook Blvd Milton FL 32570 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00821-2023 

Ever since FPL bought out Gulf Power (Southern Company's former Florida provider), they've seen fit to punish former 
Gulf Power customers with their highest rates in the state. Now you all approved another rate hike due to hurricane 
repaires and higher fuel costs (Natural Gas). My previous highest bills were at $300 in the Summer months, with FPL 
they became $500 a month. I've had the most efficient HVAC system available installed prior to last Summer, those bills 
might have been $600-700 a month with my old system. These rates are killing us out here in the panhandle. Please 
somebody figure this out!!! 
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